COMMUNICATION - C32

ITEM 2

Committee of the Whole (Public Hearing)
September 22, 2020

-----Original Message-----

From: Jonathan >

Sent: Sunday, September 20, 2020 10:13 PM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: [External] AGAU Development Limited Proposal

City of Vaughan

Office of the City Clerk
2141 Mackenzie Drive,
Vaughan, On

L6A 1T1

We are residents of. Disera Drive and we would like to register our strong objection to the proposed development
submitted by AGAU Development Limited. This proposal consists of 27 and 29 storey apartment buildings
connected by a 3 storey podium. Buildings of this height will block the view of residents of our condominium

whose units face south. Apartments of this height are out of character with the existing buildings on the south side of
North Park.

This proposal will add another 630 residents to our area. The density is already high in this community thanks to the
many existing condominiums on North Park, Disera Drive and Bathurst Streets. Traffic is terrible in this area. It is
difficult at times to drive on Disera and walk in the neighbourhood because of the number of cars. Traffic will be
even more chaotic with the disruption caused by the construction of these buildings.

This proposal will lessen the quality of life of the residents in this community and we ask the Council to reject this

proposal.

Mrs Cynthia Teitelman
.Disera Drive, Unit

Mrs Helen Shoychet
. Disera Drive,

Sandra Linden

.Disera Drive, Unit-

Sent from my iPad





